From: Davis, Edward

Sent: 11 February 2016 13:55

To: Planning

Subject: FW: St Giles Circus site - 2015/3900/P

| believe Kathryn has now left the Council. Can you please forward this email onto
the appropriate officer please.

Regards

Edward Davis
Noise Officer

From: Davis, Edward

Sent: 11 February 2016 13:54

To: Moran, Kathryn

Subject: St Giles Circus site - 2015/3900/P

Hello Kathryn,

In reference to the above, we have no comments to make on the material
amendment of condition 2 (development to be constructed in accordance with the
approved plans) of planning permission redevelopment 2012/6858/P dated 31 March
2015.

Regards

Edward Davis

Noise Officer

Regeneration and Planning
Culture and Environment
London Borough of Camden

Town Hall Extension (Culture and Environment)
Argyle Street
London WC1H 8EQ

Please consider the environment before printing this email.



